
From:   Ryan Peterson   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   May 22, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0337-EX-PL-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello,

I have revised SRI application for a temporary experimental license for our airborne radar system to
exclude the FAA frequency band (328.6-335.4 MHz).  Now, our radar will operate between 210 to 325
MHz and 340 to 430 MHz.

Development of this radar system is being done under government contract number W912HZ-09-C-0078.
 The government point of contact is:

Andre St. Louis
Project Officer/Contracting Officer Representative
USACE/CRREL
(603) 646-4105
andre.j.stlouis@usace.army.mil

The change in frequency and government point of contact have been incorporated into a new version of
the system description document attached to the application.

Thank you.
Ryan Peterson


